

# Fairfield Union Local School District

Board of Education Office 6417 Cincinnati-Zanesville Road NE Lancaster, OH 43130 Phone: (740)536-7384 Fax: (740)536-9132 www.fairfieldunion.org

March 16, 2020

Dear Fairfield Union Community,

On Friday, March 13, 2020, the Fairfield Union Local School District sent our students home with over 1,500 bags of food to help with the burden of this crisis. Additionally, staff members, led by Liz Henwood and Rachel Thomas, and community members have established snack stations throughout our community to help families and students in need of food. The District is hopeful this immediate delivery of food helped bridge the gap until a food delivery system could be established in our district for students. We are now excited to announce a food delivery service for our students beginning Sunday, March 22, 2020.

Fairfield Union will establish four (4) food distribution sites throughout the district. At each location, we will use a "grab and go" distribution system. Families will be able to walk up or drive through each location to pick up food bags containing five (5) days of breakfast and lunch supplies. A single-day pick up option was chosen in an attempt to limit social interaction and exposure of our staff and families. Also, Sunday was selected as our designated distribution day in an attempt to avoid conflicts for parents working during the week.

So that we can prepare enough food bags for distribution, please contact the school district each week by Friday to reserve a food bag. You can reserve a bag of food supplies by calling (740) 240-2068 or by emailing <a href="mailto:Lunch@fairfieldunion.org">Lunch@fairfieldunion.org</a>. Extra bags will be packed, but will be served on a first come, first serve basis for those without a reserved bag of food supplies.

The Fairfield Union community has bonded together like never before, and the school district will continue to strive to serve our students in the best possible way. Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during these uncertain times.

Respectfully,

Chad Belville Superintendent



## Fairfield Union Local School District

Board of Education Office 6417 Cincinnati-Zanesville Road NE Lancaster, OH 43130

Phone: (740)536-7384 Fax: (740)536-9132 www.fairfieldunion.org

To:

All Stakeholders

From: Chad Belville, Superintendent

Re:

**Food Services** 

Date: March 16, 2020

### **Date and Time of Food Distribution**

Day:

Every Sunday – Beginning on March 22 – Until further notice

Time: 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm

## Locations of Distribution (Bags will contain 5 days of breakfast/lunch supplies)

**Bremen Elementary School** Pleasantville Elementary School Fairfield Union High School Rushville – Bope Insurance Offices – 8532 Main St.

### To Reserve a Bag of Food (Please contact by Friday each week)

Phone: (740) 240 - 2068

Email: Lunch@fairfieldunion.org

## Additional Food Resources (Snack Stations Available 10-2 Every Day)

Bremen – 209 Bartlett St. (across the alley from the library) Pleasantville – 101 S. Main St. (lobby of the building where you pay your water bill) West Rushville - Sidewalk at 7712 Main Street

Please note, should there be a mass quarantine issued by the State or Federal Government, the district could be forced to halt our food delivery services. Additional information would be provided at such time.